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Congratulations Board 

Well done to these children for 

being nominated by their teachers: 

Octavia Wells – RE 

Matej Fekete – RI 

Rosie Bryan – RM 

Eisa Malik – 1C 

Finley Collingwood – 1E 

Grace Harper – 1P 

Edward Bishop – 2B 

Joshua Haggett – 2T 

Amelia Gatford – 2W 

Year One Trip to Tamworth 

Castle – 5th July 2017 

Letters will be sent home this 

week with details of the above 

trip.  Please check your child’s book 

bag. 

Induction Afternoon Year Two 

Wednesday 5th July 2017 

You will be able to meet your child 

at the Infant School and walk over 

to the Junior School where you can 

share lunch together at the 

following times: 

2B 11:50am 

2T 12:00 noon 

2W 12:10pm 

Please note the deadline for adult 

lunch orders is Wednesday 21st 

June 2017. 

Celebrating Attendance 

Congratulations to 2T, Owl Class 

for achieving 99.17% attendance 

last week.  Well done Owls! 

 

Class Photographs 

Class photographs have been sent 

home with your child.  Please note 

the deadline to order is 18th June 

2017. 

New Website 

Our new website is now live!  Please 

visit www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk 

for all information regarding the 

Federation of Boldmere Schools 

including upcoming events, 

newsletters and more. 

 
 

British Heart Foundation 

Thank you to all those who have 

sent in sponsorship forms and 

money.  Please note that the 

deadline is Friday 23rd June 2017.  

Please remember to send in 

completed forms with any money 

raised, especially if you have raised 

over £50 otherwise you will not be 

able to claim your skipping rope.  

Thank you for your support. 

Reception Trip to Ash End Farm 

Reception children and staff had a 

great time at Ash End Farm on 

Monday.  We fed sheep, goats and 

ducks and had a great time in the 

play area pretending to be 

farmers.  We played with rabbits, 

held a chick and all the children 

took home an egg to cook for tea.  

All children were impeccably 

behaved and enjoyed the activities 

on offer at the farm.  A big thank 

you to all the parent helpers who 

came too. 

Governor Visits 

As part of their role the Full 

Governing Body (FGB) of our 

school carry out a number of 

school visits.  We were delighted 

to welcome the vast majority of 

our FGB into both schools last 

Wednesday 7th June.  As part of 

their visits they ask us to present 

a particular focus of our school 

work in order for them to have a 

developed understanding of the 

school, which is an essential 

element in their role as a governor.  

The governors were able to visit 

classrooms, talk to children, meet 

with key staff members and see 

important documentation all linked 

with ‘teaching at greater depth’.  

Our FGB were able to provide 

invaluable feedback and further 

development points around this key 

area of teaching and learning and 

we are grateful for the time and 

effort spent in their key roles on 

our FGB. 

 

Help us raise £5,000 for the 

school library! 

Our school needs you!  Help us win 

£5,000 of National book Tokens 

for the school library – and get 

£100 for yourself!  Just enter the 

competition online, it only takes a 

minute:  http://po.st/schools17 

 

http://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/
http://po.st/schools17


 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs S J Kenny 

Head of School 

13th June 2017 

PTA News 

Thank you to everyone that came 

and bought ice creams and lollies 

on our first 'Frozen Friday'.  We 

are going to try and sell every 

Friday (weather permitting) so 

please bring your 50p and your 

£1's to keep cool. If we have a 

wonderfully hot day we may do a 

random pop-up shop so keep your 

eyes open for ParentMail 

announcing it.  
 

We are asking for cuddly toy 

donations for our teddy tombola at 

the summer fair.  If you're having 

a clear-out we would love to take 

your soft toys off your hands.  If 

you take your donations to the 

office, we are collecting from 

there.  Thank you for your help. 

Busy Bodies Parents 

Have you any old or unused 

computer keyboards (not screens) 

that you would be happy to donate 

to Busy Bodies for the children’s 

play office area.  If you work in a 

computer based industry or are 

aware of someone who would like 

to get rid of some old computer 

keyboards, we would be happy to 

give these unused items a new 

home.  Also if you have any old or 

unused (large) dolls heads we would 

also be happy to use these in our 

children’s play area so the children 

can practice hairstyling.  If you 

have any of these items to donate, 

please call us on 464-1343.  Also a 

polite reminder that booking forms 

and fees for June are now 

outstanding, please ensure these 

are handed in promptly.   

Autism Fundraiser 

The Bishop Vesey presents an 

Autism Fundraiser SWEET SHOP 

on 24th June 2017 from 2pm to 

5pm in collaboration with Cllr 

Louise Passey and Pretty Odd 

Props. 

 

Sutton Coldfield Community 

Games 

The Sutton Games will take place 

on the weekend of Saturday 8th 

and Sunday 9th July at Wyndley 

Leisure Centre.  More 

information can be found at 

www.suttongames.co.uk. 
 

http://www.suttongames.co.uk/

